Dear Second Grader and Parents,

Congratulations on a job well done in finishing first grade. I'm looking forward to a great second grade year. I hope you have a wonderful summer. Below is a list of items you will need for this coming year.

- -A foot ruler having both inches and centimeters
- -2 containers of Clorox wipes
- -2 boxes of tissues
- -Bible (King James Version) large print, if possible
- -#2 pencils and erasers
- -Colored pencils
- -16-24 crayons
- -Elmer's glue and glue sticks
- -Scissors
- -2 pencil boxes
- -Book cover for Reading book

We need plastic forks and spoons, zip lock bags, and individually wrapped candy for our classroom use. Please be praying for our class. God has much for us to learn this year. Have a wonderful summer, and I will see you in the fall.

In His Service,

Mrs. Barney